Gas Utility Infrastructure
Cost Adjustment
Rate Effective March 1, 2022

On April 15, 2021, Great Plains Natural Gas Co. (Great
Plains) requested approval from the Minnesota Public
Utilities Commission (MPUC) to update its Gas Utility
Infrastructure Cost (GUIC) tariff. The GUIC allows Great
Plains to recover the cost of infrastructure investments
mandated by federal and state agencies that are
associated with Great Plains’ pipeline integrity and safety
programs. This covers the expenses such as the cost

of assessments, and modifications and replacement of
natural gas facilities that are not included in the base
rate. The GUIC was initially approved by the MPUC on
October 6, 2017.

The per dekatherm adjustment charge approved in the
GUIC filing is shown by customer class in the table
below. The GUIC is reflected as a separate line item on
your monthly gas service statement and will be effective
with service rendered on or after March 1, 2022.

Sales Rate per Dekatherm (DK)
Residential...........ccccoiiiiiiiiiiiie e

Firm General........cccooiiiiiiiiiee e

Grain Drying ......ccoooeeeienennennn

Small Interruptible
Large Interruptible

Transportation (excluding flexible rate contracts)

Small Interruptible........cccooiiiiiiiee $0.0522
Large Interruptible
(including Margin Sharing Customer)............. ($0.0413)

Questions? For more information regarding the charges
on your natural gas bill, please visit our website at www.
gpng.com and click on “Understanding Your Bill” or contact
us at 1-877-267-4764.
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